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     HAMA 2019-2020 BOARD 

We are in the process of putting 

together our HAMA board nominees for 

our next fiscal year.  See below what we 

have so far.  We are in need of a few 

positions and am looking for some 

members who would like to join us.  

There is not a huge time commitment 

and we have a lot of fun putting 

together the programs and events for 

your companies.  We could really use 

some new faces and ideas.  Won’t you 

please consider joining us? 
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            Meet Your Board  

President –Jamie Leonard, rabbittransit 

Vice President – Corey Fodor – The 

Performance Group 

Secretary - Damarys Diaz – Sheppard, A 

WABCO Company 

Member-At-Large –  

Member-At-Large – Mikel Grimm – 

Hillandale Farms 

Treasurer – Judy Rang – Brown’s 

Orchards 

Past President –  

Membership Chair – Alesia Reese – 

Knouse Foods 

Educations Chair – Christine Brown – The 

Sheridan Press 

Executive Director – Lisa Moore 

Website Coordinator – Matt Baile – The 

Sheridan Press 
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       NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

President – Damarys Diaz – Sheppard, A 

WABCO Company 

Vice President – Corey Fodor – The 

Performance Group 

Secretary - Mikel Grimm – Hillandale 

Farms 

Member-At-Large –  

Member-At-Large –  

Treasurer – Judy Rang – Brown’s Orchards 

Past President – Jamie Leonard - 

rabbittransit 

Membership Chair – Alesia Reese – 

Knouse Foods 

Educations Chair – Christine Brown – The 

Sheridan Press 

Executive Director – Lisa Moore 

Website Coordinator – Matt Baile – The 

Sheridan Press 

 

      

      

                

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE 
 

The 2019 Charles Kidder scholarship 
information has been distributed.  If you did 
not see it, please check it out on the website.  
Again, this year, we will have two 
scholarships; one for the traditional student 
and one for the adults who want to continue 
their education and your company does not 
compensate you for it.  See the forms for 
details. 
 
Also, please consider a contribution to the 
Scholarship Fund so that we can fund these 

two important items. 

                           

        EDUCATION UPDATES 

Christine has been working diligently at 

getting an awesome line-up of 

educational opportunities for the Spring.  

We will be offering the following classes: 

 Business Writing Workshop 

 Getting to the HRart of 

Communication 

 Supervisory Development 

Details are attached to this newsletter.  

Take note, that we have reduced the 

prices on the first two classes so that we 

could give each company an opportunity 

to send several employees if desired.  

The Supervisory Development class is the 

one rescheduled from the fall.  I will be 

reaching out to those that registered for 

that class to make sure you are still 

available.  However, we still have room for 

many more students. 

We look forward to seeing you all at these 

classes. 

 

       
      

 

 
 

 

 
 


